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Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 000188
Date 01 June 2016

Child and Adolescent Mental Health Services (CAMHs) –
Budgets and Expenditure

Request:
Please find attached a Freedom of Information Act 2000 request for information
regarding budgets and expenditure on Child and Adolescent Mental Health Services
(CAMHs) and all-age mental health spend that relates to children and/or young
adults.

For the purposes of this request we define children and young adults as being
between the ages of 0 and 25 years.

If it would be helpful in replying to this request, we have attached an excel response
template.

In response to your request, please find attached excel template.

Each tab represents each service in question which includes a budget and outturn
where applicable but not all services incur costs in relation to children’s and young
people’s mental health and wellbeing so some of the tabs don’t hold any information.

Please note the Public Health 2016/17 budget is currently a provisional budget and
is as accurate as public health can provide currently whilst a contractor has not been
decided.


